ILLINOIS DEPARTMENT OF MINES AND MINERALS





LAND RECLAMATION DIVISION
300 WEST JEFFERSON STREET - SUITE 300
P.O. BOX 10197
SPRINGFIELD, ILLINOIS 62791-0197
TELEPHONE: (217) 782-4970
FAX: (217) 524-4819

LAND RECLAMATION DIVISION MEMORANDUM NO. 95-5

TO:

All Illinois Coal and Aggregate Operators

FROM:

Scott Schmitz, Supervisor 55

Land Reclamation Division

DATE:

June 27, 1995

RE:

Change of Mailing Address for the Land Reclamation Division

Effective July 1, 1995, the Land Reclamation Division will become part of the newly created Illinois Department of Natural Resources. All mail directed to the Land Reclamation Division's Springfield office through the U.S. Postal Service should be addressed as follows:

Illinois Department of Natural Resources Office of Mines and Minerals Land Reclamation Division 524 South Second Street Springfield, Illinois 62701-1787

Any correspondence sent via United Parcel Service or special courier such as Federal Express may be directed to 300 West Jefferson Street, Suite 300, Springfield, Illinois 62702.

All mail intended for the Land Reclamation Division should be addressed to Scott Schmitz.

There will be no change in address for correspondence directed to the Land Reclamation Division's Benton office, except for the agency name change.

We will eventually change our present forms to reflect the name of the new agency. We will continue to accept the present forms until such time as they are reprinted. However, present forms will be stamped internally to reflect the Department of Natural Resources.